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Portland, Oregon
July 24, 1956

Mr. Click Relander
1212 North 32nd Avenue
Yakima, Washington

Dear Mr. Relander:

My humblest apologies for not writing you at once on
my return from out of town a couple of weeks ago.

That is, indeed, the letter of Mrs. Garnett's to which
I referred. You are most kind to take the trouble to check
on it for me. I have always thought it a very poignant
little document. Perhaps after Mr. Guie's book is out
I%11 feel free to ask him if he knows how the original ever
happened to appear on the market.

I plan to be in Fort Simcoe on the great day, August 12.
No doubt you will be thereg also, and I look forward to
meeting you in person.

Thank you again for much kindness, and, I am afraid,
considerable trouble; I very greatly appreciate it.

Sincerely,

o

Alice K. Gregory

2909 5. E. Crystal Springs
Portland, 2, Oregon




